
 
Horace Allen Grade 2s will be hosting Cupcakes to the Rescue for 
animals in need on Monday, June 24.   We will have cupcakes 
available for all students and staff at the Family Lunch.   

An optional silver collection will be taken for our local S.P.C.A. 
and/or juiceboxes donation for the C.N.P. Foodbank!                                                                             
Grade 2 care about every living thing in our community! 

 


